
I urge all of the State Senators and Representatives to reject SB 978 and it’s unconstitutional attack on 
the rights of honest, law abiding Oregonians.  This bill is certain to be overturned by the US Supreme 
court, and passage will lead to a tremendous waste of taxpayer money trying to defend it. Please honor 
the US Constitution. 
Please honor and defend the Oregon Constitution as every Senator, Representative and the Governor 
are bound to do. 
 
Randy Leak 
Shady Cove, OR 
 


